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New Class Forming!  

Wednesday Nights  
Beginning April 11!  

 

 
Annual Rummage  
Sale is May 4 & 5!  
We are collecting 

items now!  

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

SAVE A LIFE! 
Sunday, May 6 th  

9:15am ð 1pm  

In the parking lot  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kidsõ Night Out News 
The new pricing for Kidsõ Night Out is  

$15 per child ($5 each additional child per 

family) Join us on Friday, April 13 from  

6 p.m. - 10 p.m. in the gym.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College Scholarships  
College Scholarship Applications are now being        

accepted. If you are interested please pick up an 

application in the Narthex or the church office. 

Deadlines for the applications are as follows:  

Church Women United Scholarship ñApril 14  

Pugh Memorial Scholarship ñApril 16  

Stricklin Memorial Scholarship - April 30  

 For more information you can contact Kristi Forister 

at  Kristi@oxfordumc.org  

 

Graduation   

Sunday!                                  

Calling All Grads!  
Help us congratulate all graduates on 

May 27 after the 9:15 a.m. traditional service and 

before the 11:30 a.m. Elevate Worship service. The 

graduates will be recognized in the 11:30 service. If 

you are graduating from high school or any higher 

learning institution please let us know so we can 

recognize you!  All graduates are to have their dis-

plays set up in the narthex by Sunday, May 20.  

Members, it is customary to drop off a card or note 

of encouragement for them.   

 

Rummage Sale 

News 
Oxfordõs Annual Rummage Sale 

will be on Friday, May 4 from 9 

am to 5 pm and on  Saturday, 

May 5 from 9 am to 3 pm. We are seeking volun-

teers, donations of rummage and finer items for 

the boutique, as well as hangers and shopping 

bags. There are so many ways to participate, and 

we need your help. It will be an amazing success! 

You may bring your donated items to the church 

office. For more information contact Sandra Peter-

son at sandra@oxfordumc.org  

 



 

 

 
2018 Womenõs  

Retreat  
 

 

 

April 20-22 at The Haven River Inn in  

Comfort, TX.  

Please pray for an amazing, refreshing, and 

joyful time for all our participants.  

 

 

O
t Youth Group News 

We had a blessed trip to Camp Eagle over Spring Break, taking 21 youth 

and sponsors to the adventure camp and learning how to defend our 

faith (apologetics).  I am pleased to report that four of our youth            

accepted Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior for the first time while in 

Worship at Camp Eagle and that ten recommitted their lives to Jesus 

Christ as well.  Praise God!  

New O t Youth Group T -Shirts will be here soon!  Be sure to purchase one before they are all gone!     

Artwork done by one of our students, Christian Alejandro.  

 

Upcoming Events:  

Sunday, April 1  ð Sonrise service at 7 am in the Sanctuary followed by breakfast in the gym, all are  

  Invited.  Youth Group will not meet.  

Sunday, April 8  ð Youth Parentõs Day at youth group 1-3 in the gym.  Join us for lunch, fun games and 

an  

  Informational meeting for the parents.  

Sunday, May 13  ð Motherõs Day, youth will not meet. 

Sunday, May 27  ð Graduation Sunday; our High School and college graduates will be presented dur-

ing  

  Service.  

Sunday, June 3  ð Summer Kick off  

June 10 -16: High School Mission Trip to SOS in Memphis, TN.  Cost is $150 per person.  

June 24 -28: HOTT Days mission trip in Uvlade, TX.   

Sunday, July 1  ð National Mud Day Celebration!  

July 5 -7: Girlõs Chrysalis (note the dates have changed) 

July 15 -19: Summer Retreat at HEB Foundation Camp Windsong, Leakey TX  

July 25 -28: Boyõs Chrysalis 

We will be discussing these events at our parentõs meeting on Sunday, April 8; I will be happy to answer 

all of your questions at the meeting.  We will also let you know what volunteer opportunities are availa-

ble and a chance to sign up to serve lunch on Sunday afternoons.   

O t Youth Group meets in the upper room of the gym Wednesday at 6:30 (dinner/light snacks are pro-

vided beginning at 5:30).  We also meet Sundays 1 -3 in the gym, lunch is provided.  All 6 -12th grade stu-

dents are welcome to join us.  

 

 


